

10 May 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

YEAR 1 - Science Workshop - Wednesday 18 May

Year 1 have been invited to a Science Workshop at the Phiz Lab based at St Alphege Junior School on Wednesday 18th May. This exciting event has been planned through our collaborative work with local schools which is part of the Solihull Ogden Trust. Dr Matt Stanford will be leading the workshop and the focus will be on Forces.

The children will be taken to the workshop by coach after having their usual lunch at school, and will return before the end of the usual school day. Please sign the permission slip below, and return it to the school office, to allow your child to attend the workshop, thank you.

·	
Yours sincerely	
Mrs Mason	
Science Leader	
*	
YEAR 1 - Science Workshop - Wed	lnesday 18th May
Child's name:	Class:
I give permission for my child to visit the Science Work and to be transported by coach.	
Parent signature:	Date:

This permission slip must be signed and returned to the school office before your child may go on this visit. Please return this permission by Friday 13th May, thank you.